
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Welcome to a new year at Orange City Christian School! It is a privilege and honor to have your 
covenant children enrolled at OCCS. Along with this privilege comes the pleasure and 
responsibility of being a Tiger PAWS (Parents and Advocates Willing to Serve) member. The 
vision of Tiger PAWS is to provide prayer, service opportunities, and financial support for our 
school because of our commitment to Christian education. Each parent automatically 
becomes a member and is responsible for various tasks throughout the year. 
If you are a new parent at OCCS, this document will give you an overview of the different Tiger 
PAWS projects throughout the year. Board members, committee members, or a mentor parent 
will be able to answer any questions that you may have regarding Tiger PAWS responsibilities. 
Each week on Wednesday, an email from OCCS will list upcoming Tiger PAWS events, 
information, and responsibilities.  You can also find more detailed information about all events, 
work groups, board members, committee chairs and more at the school’s website under Parents 
> Tiger PAWS. 
We look forward to working together on all our different projects. Together we can serve the 
Lord and each other.  Our prayer is that serving in Tiger PAWS will be a blessing to you. Enjoy 
the year and feel free to call us or another board member if you have questions! 
In His Service, 
 
Vicki Schrock, 2022-2023 President 
Sarah Bonnema 2023-2024 President 
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